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BGSL in May 2020
May is starting off with a little more hope and reason for optimism than April concerning the

coronavirus outbreak, but that situation isn't over yet as far as its effects on the Blue Grass

Sportsmen's League.  While the club remains open for use of ranges and other outdoor attractions 

(following all the guidelines regarding distancing, not gathering, etc.), it is still not clear when all

divisions will be able to hold regular matches in accordance with the relevant guidance.  At this

time, there are no matches scheduled through the 10th of May, and some matches after that date

have already been cancelled or are tentative at best.  When the situation changes, the membership

will be updated via another BLAST. 

Meanwhile, please continue to enjoy your club responsibly, and thank you all for your cooperation

and patience in following the guidelines in place -- you been a major factor in keeping the club safe

and open!

May Membership Meeting Cancelled
The General Membership Meeting for May has been cancelled in accordance with the state and
federal guidelines regarding the coronavirus.  As before, we will pick up any business where we
left off in March when we can safely hold a General Membership Meeeting.

ATA Match Cancelled
The American Trap Association (ATA) match that was tentatively scheduled at Shotgun for the
2nd and 3rd of May has been cancelled.

May USPSA and Steel Challenge Cancelled
Pistol has cancelled the USPSA monthly match scheduled for May 3 and the Steel Challenge
Match scheduled for the 9th.

KY Open Casting Tournament Cancelled
The Kentucky Open Casting Tournament scheduled for the 17th of May has been cancelled.

GP Range Hours (GP, Adv. Rifle and Pits)
With longer daylight hours now, the GP Range, Rifle Range and Pistol Pits will be open until 8PM
daily. State and Federal guidelines regarding the coronavirus are still in effect, and the hours are
still somewhat modified (compared to pre-coronavirus hours) to accommodate staffing
considerations during this time.

Hours in effect May 2, 2020, are:

Monday-Friday 10AM-8PM
Saturday-Sunday 9AM-8PM
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You must sign in to GP during these hours to use any of these ranges. If GP is not open, you can
not use any of these ranges. 

Camping, Fishing and Hiking
Camping opportunities are still available at BGSL.  The "new" pond is still holding water after
repairs and will be stocked again soon!  Hiking trails are still open for your use.  Call the office at
859-858-4060 for details on any of these activities. 

Other Items of Importance
New Member Orientations continue with the utmost caution such as keeping the numbers small
and maintaining safe conditions. First Tuesday of the month at 6PM (May 5),  Sat. May 2, 9AM;
Sat. May 16, 2PM

Pit Pass Qualifier: These are being done a little differently currently.  Call Ben Riffell in the
BGSL office at 859-858-4060 for information.
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